
Superintendent’s Office                                 Business Office 
Telephone 215.781.1000 ext. 1010 Telephone 215.781.1000 ext. 1014 

Bristol Borough School District 
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Rose Minniti, Ed.D 
Superintendent of Schools 

April 24, 2020 

Dear Bristol Borough School Community,  

Six weeks ago, Governor Wolf made the unprecedented decision to shut down schools due to the 
COVID-19 outbreak. Although many aspects of our lives have changed in these past weeks, we 
hold steadfast to our sense of community and the never-ending hope that we will soon be able to 
resume our routines. We hope this update finds you and your family well. Please reach out if 
there is anything the school can do to help you during these difficult times.  

Below are the updates for the week of April 27 – May 1, 2020:  
 We continue to monitor the situation and evaluate our ability to have a graduation 

celebration for our seniors. In the meantime, we are working on various ways to 
publically recognize our seniors. Stay tuned for more information! 

 The Bristol Borough School District received some exciting news for the 
Pennsylvania Department of Education this week. We have been awarded a 
Continuity of Education Equity Grant in the amount of $61,300. The District is 
one of only 47 districts in the state to receive the grant. The money will be used to 
purchase technology equipment learning resources for our students.  

 New elementary curriculum packets for April 27 – May 8, 2020, will be available 
starting Monday April 27. 

o  You may pick up a packet between 9:30AM and 1:00PM. If you have 
internet access, you do not necessarily need to pick up a hard copy of the 
packet for your elementary students. The information covered in the 
packet is the same information available on the teachers’ Google 
Classrooms and on our website.   

o  If you need a packet of information for a middle or high school student, 
please call the school so we can make the proper arrangements.   

 A registration survey for 2020-2021 kindergarten students will be posted next 
week on our website and social media. The purpose of the survey is to help us 
distribute registration information to parents. 

 Report cards were mailed home this week. Please contact the guidance office or 
your student’s teacher(s) if you have any questions or concerns.  

 High School Students will soon be scheduling their classes for 2020-2021. Please 
check back for more information.  

 Chromebooks are only available through a scheduled appointment. Please call 
Snyder-Girotti Elementary School if you still did not receive a device for your 
family and are in need.   

  David Truelove, Esq.
              Solicitor 

Christopher McHugh
  Business Manager 
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  Breakfast/lunch meal distribution next week will be on Monday, Wednesday and 
Friday between 11:00AM and 1:00PM. All Bristol Borough children are welcome 
to participate.   

We hope you have a great weekend. Stay safe! 

Regards,  

Rose Minniti 
Dr. Rose Minniti 
Superintendent of Schools 
Bristol Borough School District 


